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Thandulwazi to benefit from the 

2014 Vintage with Love Fundraiser 

Vintage with Love is South Africa's most 

exciting sale of vintage fashion and 

accessories. Co-founded by a former St 

Stithians parent, Mrs Leigh Ord (also a former 

teacher), the funds raised by this project are 

donated to literacy/ educational programmes. 

The Thandulwazi Trust Maths & Science 

Academy is one of the nominated 

beneficiaries. 
 

How can Saints parents help raise funds for 
Thandulwazi through this initiative? 
 

By going through your wardrobe and donating 

all gently worn fashion items and accessories 

you no longer want or need. Designer labels 

are most welcome, but we are also looking for 

good quality high street clothes plus those 

unique pieces that one is unlikely to find in the 

shops. 
 

Drop off: 

Friday, 09 May 2014 - 06:45 to 08:15 
Collection points will be set up in the carparks 

at The Stythian Shop, Boys’ College and Girls’ 

College. 

 

Alternatively, if this time does not suit, you can 

also drop off your donated items at the St 

Stithians Foundation Office (Lower level of the 

Henning Block, St Stithians Boys’ College).  

Contact: Kelly Brimacombe (Cell: 083 227-

3109) or Bev Johnson (Tel: 011 577-6193 or 

thandulwazi@stithian.com). 
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